

DO NOT WRITE ON THIS BOOKLET

LISTENING SECTION (9 points, 1 each)

Part 1. 🎧 Listen to three people talking about their vacations. Which country is each person going to?

1. Carla _____

2. Marcus _____

3. Julie _____

Part 2. 🎧 Listen again and complete the chart.

	What kind of vacation are they going to have?	What activities are they going to do?
1. Carla	*	*
Marcus	*	*
Julie	*	*

USE OF ENGLISH SECTION (25 points, 1 each)

Part 1. Rewrite the sentences in the passive voice.

1. The master artists teach the younger artists.

2. Expensive boutiques sell luxury clothes.

3. Money does not always improve people's lives.

4. Some employers provide childcare benefits.

5. The local bakery makes delicious bread.



attempts to cheat or copy will be penalized. Disciplinary sanctions will be carried out.

Part 2. Read each sentence. Write AV if the sentence is active voice or PV if the sentence is passive voice.

6. The award was given to the students by the principal. _____

7. The test was graded by the teacher. _____

8. The movie was about a family in Buenos Aires. _____

9. The museum was visited by millions of people last year. _____

10. Millions of tourists visited Venice last year. _____

Part 3. Complete the paragraph with used to and the verbs in parentheses.

People 11. _____ (take) photos with cameras that used film. Now most people take photos with their phones. Not so long ago it 12. _____ (be) necessary to buy film and load it into the camera. Film was expensive and had to be developed. This meant people 13. _____ (bring) completed rolls of film to stores that did developing, and they 14. _____ (wait)—sometimes hours, sometimes days—for their pictures. Photos 15. _____ (not be) instant!

Part 4. Complete the sentences with the correct form of the verbs in parentheses.

16. We _____ (play) baseball if the rain (17) _____ (stop).

18. If the team _____ (win) this game, they (19) _____

(play) in the final.

attempts to cheat or copy will be penalized. Disciplinary sanctions will be carried out.

20. If we _____ (be) quiet, we (21) _____ (not scare) the deer.

22. We _____ (go) to the zoo if it (23) _____ (be) open today.

24. I _____ (call) you if I (25) _____ (find) my cell phone!

READING SECTION (8 points 1 each)

What happen if?



Does weather constantly change your plans? It definitely changes mine! I'm planning something for next weekend but I'm not sure what to do. If the weather is nice, I will probably go to the park with my dog Puffy. But what if it is not? What if it's raining? If it's raining next weekend, I can't walk my dog. I will have to stay at home. I may watch movies or play online poker. But I really want to go out.

If it's cloudy but it doesn't rain, I won't stay home. I'll go to the mall and do some window-shopping; I may meet some of my friends. If I go to the mall, I will get a large Cappuccino. I love coffee. If I meet my friends, they will invite me to a party for sure. If I have money, I may buy something to wear. Oh boy! What if it's cold at night? I will have to wear boots and my coat!



attempts to cheat or copy will be penalized. Disciplinary sanctions will be carried out.

Gee, making plans for the weekend is so hard. I have a birthday party on Friday. What if I get a stomachache from eating too much cake? I should probably stay at home and finish my homework. If I don't do it, my teacher will definitely get angry.

See you later guys.

Part 1. Read the text and choose the correct answer.

1. What will she plan if the weather is nice?

- a. Her sister will come to see her cat.
- b. She will probably go to the park with Puffy.
- c. Mrs. Tom will dance at night.

2. What will she do if rains next weekend?

- a. She will stay at home.
- b. She will watch movies.
- c. She won't to sleep all the day.

3. Will she stay at home if it doesn't rain?

- a. She really wants to go out.
- b. She will play with her cat.
- c. She will stay at home.

4. What will she do if she has money?

- a. She will drink coffee.
- b. She will buy something to wear.
- c. She will play online poker.
- d.



attempts to cheat or copy will be penalized. Disciplinary sanctions will be carried out.

5. What will happen if she doesn't finish homework?

- a. She doesn't have homework.
- b. The teacher won't stay in class.
- c. The teacher will be angry.

6. When is the birthday party?

- a. It is on Friday.
- b. It is Monday.
- c. She won't have any celebration.

7. What if she gets a stomachache from eating too much cake?

- a. She will drink some coffee.
- b. She will stay at home and finish her homework.
- c. She will walk for two minutes.

8. What if she doesn't finish her homework?

- a. She will catch the bus.
- b. She doesn't have homework.
- c. her teacher will definitely get angry.

VOCABULARY SECTION (8 points 1 each)

Part 1. Choose the correct quantifier to complete the sentence.

1. The French class was canceled because _____ students signed up for it.

- a. some
- b. a few
- c. too few

2. An extra English class was added because _____ students want to learn English.

- a. a few
- b. a lot of
- c. too much



UNIVERSIDAD MILITAR NUEVA GRANADA
D E I N. ENGLISH PROGRAM
FINAL TEST
LEVEL III

attempts to cheat or copy will be penalized. Disciplinary sanctions will be carried out.

3. Alain is tired today because he slept _____ last night.
a. a few b. too little c. some
4. He only slept for _____ hours.
a. a few b. too many c. too little
5. The students think the teacher gives _____ homework.
a. too many b. too few c. too much
6. Yoko watches _____ nature programs.
a. a lot of b. too few c. too much
7. Martina watches _____ TV.
a. too many b. A few c. too much
8. Sandra wants _____ milk in her coffee.
a. a few b. a little c. too many